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From: John Smith <fyi-request-15159-236571ac@requests.fyi.org.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 13 April 2021 1:28 PM
To: *OIA
Subject: Official Information request - Procurement of Ministerial Fleet Cars

Dear Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment, 
 
1. Could you please provide any and all documentation and communications relating to the procurement process of 
electric vehicles, including but not limited to Audi eTron, for use in the ministerial fleet.  
 
2. Could you please provide any and all documentation and communications relating to any further planned 
procurement of electric vehicles, including but not limited to Audi eTron, for use in the ministerial fleet.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
John Smith 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 
 
Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 
fyi-request-15159-236571ac@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Is oia@mbie.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Ministry of Business, Innovation &amp; 
Employment? If so, please contact us using this form: 
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=mbie 
 
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright 
policies: 
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers 
 
If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page. 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 


